PVHSBC 3/5/12 March Meeting Minutes

President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta
Approval of February meeting minutes.

Treasurer’s Report: Stacey DeMasi asked everyone who needed their financials to email her. Her email
is on the website. The general fund Profit and Loss to date 21,000 and cash available is 60,000. This is
slightly higher than last year.

New Business: Girls’ Basketball volunteer Megan Harpring Wheeler of LogoMan Marketing Group
showed us her assortment of custom embroidered shirts, towels, etc. which can be ordered through her

at Logo Man.
Old Business:

Fundraising Director: Kevin Hanney discussed ideas on how to sell tables to corporations. It was also
discussed that we would be assigning each individual sport one or more tables to be responsible for.
Baskets will still be needed as well as other high ticket items to be auctioned. Pricing of tables and
individual and couple seats were still not finalized. Volunteers were needed for finding restaurant food
donations, ideas on speakers, and advertising of the event.

Each sport will be required to have representation participate with Sharkfest planning. Sport directors

will work with all liaisons in securing volunteers.

The next Booster Meeting will be April 2, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 575.



